
Short Composition on My Future Plan of
Life
Every man has an aim in life. A man without an aim is like a ship
without a rudder. A fixed aim helps a man to succeed in life. Great
men in the world had their fixed aims in life.

Different men have different aims in life. Some want to be high
officials or scholars or poets etc. Someone wants to be engineer or
teacher etc. I am a student of class X, and I have a definite aim.
The aim of my life is to become a doctor and provide free treatment
to those who are very poor. My father who is a doctor always inspires
me to be a doctor like him.

This reason of my so choice is that most of the people of our village
are poor and illiterate. Good doctors do not stay in the village. The
poor villagers have no ability to go to town and get better
treatment. I saw many poor villagers die untimely for want of
treatment. My heart is filled with profound grief for these people.
so, I have decided to be a doctor and serve the poor people in their
healthcare to the best of my ability.

I know that a brilliant result is necessary for studying medicine
after . I am confident that I shall get A+ in . After that, I shall
get myself admitted into Adhyapak Abdul Majid College. I shall study
Biology at higher secondary level. I am confident that I will have a
distinctive result and will be able to qualify myself to enroll in a
Govt. Medical College. After securing degree I shall come back to my
village and open a dispensary. I shall give free treatment to the
poor patients.

Success in life depends largely on the right choice and knack to the
profession. I am highly interested in biology and knowing about human
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body and medicine. I will start my profession. I also feel a real
love for the poor people who die of diseases without proper
treatment. So, I think becoming a doctor is a right choice for me.
May God help me to reach my goal.


